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March 16, 2016

Letter of support Joe Roberts Push for Change campaign

It is a pleasure to lend my support to Joe Roberts and the Push for Change Initiative. I had the
opportunity to meet Mr. Roberts and hear him speak at St. Thomas University. I was inspired by
his personal story and his dedication to helping Canada’s homeless youth make better choices.

I would like to congratulate Joe Roberts and his team on their tremendous work in creating the
Push for Change Initiative. This program emphasizes the importance of prevention-focused
partnerships and the role that community involvement plays in ensuring that youth make more
informed decisions. This proactive and collaborative approach is both effective and
commendable. As Canadians and New Brunswickers, I believe that we all have a role to play in

putting an end to youth homelessness.

I wish you all the best in your voyage across Canada. I trust that your journey will create
awareness of the challenges facing Canada’s homeless youth and that your efforts will inspire

others to take part in making a difference.

Sincerely,
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Hon. Stephen Horsman

Deputy Premier
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